
 

 
Notice to Visitors at ICT Authority 

 

The ICTA informs its visitors that our office will be closed  
on Friday 31 December at 12:00 pm. 

We will re-open on Monday 03 January 2022  
at normal office hours. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

ICTA wishes you a Happy New Year. 

28 December 2021 

 


